ADEQ

A R K A N S8 A S
Department of Environmental Quality

October 31, 2011

James W. Cutbirth
Georgia-Pacific LLC
Crossett Paper Operations
P.O. Box 3333

Crossett, AR 71635

RE:  Georgia-Pacific Toxicity Reduction Evaluation Action Plan
NPDES No. AR0001210  AFIN: 02-00013

Dear Mr. Cutbirth

The revised plan has been reviewed, and ADEQ approves of the TRE approach outlined in the
Georgia-Pacific Toxicity Reduction Evaluation Action Plan. (Received on October 28, 2011)

Additional quarterly activities reports will be due on the last day of the month for the following
months: January, April, July, and October 2012; and January, April, and July of 2013. The final
report will be due August 22, 2013.

If you have any questions, please contact myself or Sarah Clem.

Sincerely,

Mary Barnett
Ecologist
501-682-0666

barnett(@adeq.state.ar.us

ECC: Loretta Reiber, NPDES Permitting
Jason Bolenbaugh, NPDES Enforcement
Rachel Johnson, GP Crossett
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